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Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Linda Reed, co-chairperson, Becky Hillard, Kim Howell and Linda Lindsey.  There was one guest, Tammy Riggs, Media Specialist.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

06-016 Motion was made by Kim Howell and seconded by Linda Reed to accept the minutes from the December 15, 2005, regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

Lincoln Trail Elementary mission statement was discussed.  The SBDM Council accepted the following mission statement by consensus.

· In partnership with our families and community, Lincoln Trail Elementary builds the foundation for lifelong success.

Policy #3.01 School Goals was presented to the SBDM Council for approval.  Motion 06-017 was made by Becky Hillard and seconded by Linda Reed to accept the changes.

Safety report was prepared by Rich Laing and submitted to the SBDM Council for review.  The following items were present in the report:

· Layout of building and grounds, with new lighting shown, request for concrete pillars and fence at the west end of the building (summer maintenance).

· Indoor layout of building, request for additional window in office (summer maintenance).

· Detailed safety report.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that the staff met with Mary Kaye Sanders, Director of Curriculum and Assessment on Wednesday, January 11, 2006, to begin developing our C-SIP plan.

Bryan Lewis, Assistant Principal, advised the SBDM Council in writing that the change to the 2004-2005 School Report Card regarding the National Board Certified Teachers could not be changed due to the December 13th deadline.

Financial reports for December were presented and approved.

Daily enrollment reports were reviewed.

The SBDM Council reviewed the past months accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.  

The January 12, 2005, SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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